
 
Dear Grown Up, 

 

On Friday 26th October , our school will be taken over by a whole host of mischief-making 

Mr and Mrs Twits, Oompa-Loompas and Matildas! 

 

It’s all part of The Dahlicious Dress Up Day, where children come to school dressed as their 

favourite Roald Dahl character for a wonderfully fun and creative way to raise money for 

Roald Dahl’s Marvellous-Children’s Charity. The charity exists to make life better for 

seriously ill children and young people around the UK. We’d love your child to join in, and 

we have lots of marvellous educational activities planned for them! 

 

It’s simply a suggested donation of at least £1 per pupil and you’ll help our school to raise 

money for specialist children’s nurses and other marvellous things like support for families 

living in poverty while caring for seriously ill child. 

 

It’s very easy to get involved – simply help your child choose a character, create a costume 

and remember to send them in with their donation on the day. Your child can dress up as 

any of Roald Dahl’s fantastic characters, or simply wear his favourite colour – yummy 

yellow! 

 

We hope you can join in our Dahlicious Dress Up Day! 
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